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Governor extends Christmas greetings  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) 

has extended his heartfelt greetings to the people of the State on the auspicious occasion 

of Christmas, celebrated across the world. He expressed his hope that the festive season 

will bring peace, love, and serenity to our State, Nation, and the world at large.  

The Governor said that the true spirit of Christmas lies in extending compassion to those in 

need, offering hope to the despairing, and providing support to the displaced. This festive 

season rekindles our commitment to work together in unity toward a brighter future for all. I 

am confident that this joyous occasion will inspire a sense of brotherhood in every individual 

and community, he said.  

May this Christmas guide and inspire us to lead a life of compassion, empathy, and peace, 

the Governor wished in his message. 
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